

Dear Tanner Clinic.

In an effort to conserve PPE and testing supplies and to prepare Layton Hospital for a possible surge in patients in the near future, we are announcing a change in our COVID-19 testing process for Davis County. We will no longer perform curbside testing at Layton Hospital.

Please direct patients to Intermountain Layton Clinic at 2075 University Park Blvd. You may fax orders and the corresponding forms directly to the clinic at 801-779-6202.

Much like the process at Layton Hospital, Layton Clinic has a curbside testing program. Patients will stay in their vehicles where caregivers will meet them to complete the sample collection process. Samples will then be sent to the Intermountain Central Lab or ARUP for processing and patients should have results within 24-72 hours (depending on their level of prioritization).

Thank you for your continued partnership with and support of Intermountain Layton Hospital. We are grateful for the opportunity to partner with wonderful physicians and APPs like you in providing eare to the community we serve.

Best Wishes.

Juilliamson

Judy Williamson, Administrator Intermountain Layton Hospital

Sten Morall

D. Glen Morrell, MD Medical Director Layton Hospital Intermountain Healthcare 201 W Layton Parkway Layton, UT 84041 Office 801.543.6708 Cell 801.721.9485